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   News and Announcements Summer  2017 

Tyler  Aggie  Moms 
  Visit our Website! Like us on FACEBOOK!

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
    

Howdy!

Welcome from the Tyler Aggie Moms! I am 
Rebecca Mohr and am honored to serve as the 

2017-18 President. My son, Joe, is a Geography 
major, a member of the Corps of Cadets, and a loud and proud 
member of the class of 2019! Whoop! 
     As part of the Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ 
Clubs, the Tyler Aggie Moms work together to support our students, 
learn more about TAMU and its traditions, build friendships with 
other moms, and raise money for student scholarships and donations 
to student organizations. We also take time to remind our Aggies that 
we miss them and are proud of all they do! 
     The Tyler Aggie Moms group is a great place to become 
acquainted with other moms of Aggies in our area. Our general 
meetings are at 6:30 p.m. on the third Thursday of each month. We 
meet at Pollard UMC located at 3030 New Copeland Road in Tyler. 
We maintain both a public Facebook page (Tyler A&M Mothers 
Club) and a closed Facebook page (Tyler Aggie Moms) as well as our 
website:  

www.tyleraggiemoms.com 
   
     If you have questions, please email us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com.   
I look forward to meeting each of you and hope to see at our Howdy 
Dinner on Sunday, July 30. 
Thanks and Gig ‘em! 
Rebecca 

HOWDY DINNER 
with the 

YELL LEADERS!!! 
Sunday, July 30th 5:00 – 7:00 pm 

Pollard United Methodist Church 
3030 New Copeland Rd, Tyler Texas 

Lasagna Dinner Provided! 
Contact TylerAggieMoms@gmail.com for more info! 

Tyler Aggie Mom Officers 2017-18 

  
Back Row, left to right: Katie Latham, Shelley McGuire,                    
Jessica Knowles, Wendy Milam, Vanessa Cox,  
Joni Farmer, LeAnn Cargile, Cherie James,  
Rebecca Mohr 
Kneeling: Janelle Betts, Joleen Doke, Norma Lawson, 
Kim Costanza 
Not pictured: Tania Willson, Christy Good, Jan Carter, 
LouAnn Viergever, Kenya Johnson 

2017-2018 Officers 
President Rebecca Mohr 903-312-2466 
VP at Large Norma Lawson 903-312-0277 
VP Membership Cherie James 940-632-5466 
VP Programs Joni Farmer 903-539-3108 
  LeAnn Cargile 903-258-0807 
VP Publicity Vanessa Cox 903-312-2484 
Hospitality Kim Costanza 903-539-9894 
  Tania Willson 682-999-0445 
Ways and Means Wendy Milam 903-570-6644 
 Boutique Kenya Johnson 903-570-6802 
 Butter Braids LouAnn Viergever 903-520-1357 
 Garage Sale Jan Carter 903-839-6331 
 Raffle Christy Good 214-455-4397 
 Silent Auction Joni Farmer 903-539-3108 
Recording Secretary Jessica Knowles 903-714-2508 
Corresponding Secretary Katie Latham 214-726-2733 
Treasurer Joleen Doke 903-330-6464 
Parliamentarian & Goody Bags Shelley McGuire 903-279-8518 
Historian Janelle Betts 903-316-3181
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We have a public Facebook page, Tyler A&M 
Mothers Club. Please LIKE us!  

Our private Facebook page-Tyler Aggie Moms-is 
available for all paid members. 

    

Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 
https://aggiemoms.org 

You can find the Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club  
membership form at this link: https://

tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/wp-content/uploads/
2015/08/Membership-Form-2017-18.pdf           

Dues are $25.00 per year.  

As new Aggie Parents you, too, have a lot to learn. Your 
students will come home with a whole new lexicon: 

Muster, Silver Taps, First Yell, Gig’em, fish, Zip are just 
a few of the terms that will mystify the enquiring Mom. 

There is also a link to purchase an Aggie Family 
Calendar for $10.00. The Deans of Student Affairs and 
Student Life have a lot of helpful information for Aggie 

Families at the following Website: 
http://aggiefamilies.tamu.edu/ 

Save the Date! 
Aggie Mom Camp

February 2 - 4, 2018
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Howdy from Reveille IX! Come meet me on Campus at 
the Federation of TAMU Mothers’ Clubs Fall Meeting at 
8:30 AM in the Gates Ballroom of the MSC on Saturday, 

August 26, 2017 

It’s not too early to start thinking about Goody Bags for 
those starving students preparing for their exams. Tyler 

Aggie Moms have the best time preparing and delivering 
these packages of TLC to our Aggie students. 

Just one more fun thing to do with your new Aggie Mom 
friends! We will be posting a link soon!  

Important Dates for 2017-18 
Sunday, July 30 5-7 pm Pollard UMC - Howdy Dinner featuring  

the Texas A&M Yell Leaders 
August 20 - 27 - Gig ‘em Week 
August 28 - First Day of Classes 

Thursday, September 21 Aggie Mom Welcome Back Social  
6:30 p.m. Pollard UMC 

Thursday, October 19 General Aggie Moms meeting  
6:30 p.m. Pollard UMC 

November General Aggie Moms Meeting & Scholarship Dinner, 
Silent Auction, and special guest! (TBD) 
November 22 - Reading Day, no classes 

November 23 - 24 Thanksgiving Holiday 
Monday, December 4 10 am - 2 pm Goody Bag Delivery - MSC 

College Station 
December - Annual Christmas Party 

 and Aggie Ornament Exchange 
Details to come

Meet the 
highest ranked 

cadet in the 
Corps! 
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